
Jones. William V, EMNRP

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

White, Thomas < Thomas_White@kindermorgan.com>

Thursday, August 17, 2017 11:05 AM 

Martin, Ed
'Lucero, Willie'; Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD 
RE: Reclamation plan on the Cottonwood Canyon Unit

Importance: High

Thanks Ed we will get CC14 and CC14X taken care of * 1

From: Martin, Ed [mailto:emartin@slo.state.nm.us]
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2017 9:58 AM 
To: White, Thomas
Cc: Lucero, Willie; Lowe, Leonard, EMNRD; Jones, William V, EMNRD 
Subject: RE: Reclamation plan on the Cottonwood Canyon Unit

[This email message was received from the Internet and came from outside of Kinder Morgan]

r f '■
1 The remediation plan submitted for your CC14 and CC14X location is hereby approved. It is also acknowledged that the other locations have re-vegetated 

naturally and require no more action on Kinder Morgan's part.

Ed Martin

Acting Assistant Commissioner 
Oil Gas and Minerals Division 
505.827.5746
New Mexico State Land Office 

310 Old Santa Fe Trail 

P.O. Box 1148 

Santa Fe, NM 87504-1148 
emartin@slo.state.nm.us

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail, including all attachments is for the sole use of the intended recipients] and may contain confidential and/or privileged information. Any, 
unauthorized review, use, copying, disclosure or distribution is prohibited, unless specifically provided under the New Mexico Inspection of Public Records Act. If you are not the 
intended recipient, please contact the sender at once and destroy all copies of this message.

l



From: White, Thomas fmailto:Thomas White(S)kindermorgan.com1 

Sent: Wednesday, August 16, 2017 9:07 AM 

To: Martin, Ed <emartin@slo.state.nm.us>
Cc: Millican, Chris <Chris Millican@kindermorgan.com>: Hannigan, Michael <Michael Hannigan@kindermorgan.com>

Subject: Reclamation plan on the Cottonwood Canyon Unit 

Importance: High

Hi Ed,

1 Jiiist a follow up email to our phone conversation yesterday I am attaching a copy of the P&A plan for the CC14 and CC14X wells that was approved by NMOCD, 

included also is'the approved reclamation plan for the location. As discussed we will not be doing reclamation on any of the older locations (CC5, CC6X,,.CC11, 

CC12, CC3, CC4,CC7X) due to them already re-vegetating.

Can you please approve this going forward plan?

Thanks

Thomas White 
Ops. Sup.1 Co2 St. Johns 

Kinder Morgan Inc.

P 928-333-0100 

C 928-242-4133
Thomas whiteOkindermorgan.com
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